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From everyone at Farber, we’d like to thank you and wish you a joyous holiday season!
2019 marked our 40th year in business, and to close out the year, we are proud to share some of our fun facts with
you:
 



 
While 2019 has seen many milestones and celebrations, we’re looking forward to working with you in 2020.
Best wishes for a happy new year filled with health, happiness, and success.


